
Diwali at Gloucester Nursery School 

 

Recently the children at Gloucester Nursery School celebrated Diwali a Hindu festival celebrating the 

New Year.  Diwali is one of the largest and brightest festivals in India. 

 

The children participated in a variety of activities – making candles,making rangoli (patterns made 

out of rice and sand), barfi (sweets), chapatis, listening to Indian music and were able to sample an 

assortment of Indian snacks.  We were very privileged to have a parent join the afternoon children 

who helped both children and staff dress in sarees and take part in Indian dancing.  A fun time was 

had by all. 

 

Happy Diwali! 

 

 

                              

 

 

 

 

 


